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Welcome to cold and windy winter! For those I have not met, my name is Wanda Todoroff. I'm going to try and fill
Sharon’s shoes beginning this month! No small task. Thank you, Sharon, for ALL you have done over the years to make
our center the success it is today! I owe a huge THANK YOU for the help and training Sharon has provided over the
past few weeks! THANK YOU, SHARON!

Just as a reminder during these winter months, if the Triad School District is closed due to weather, The Center will be
closed as well! Stay home and be safe!

Just a quick review of the goings on scheduled for January:

< NO BINGO on the 2" or the 16 for the new year and MLK Day, otherwise Bingo continues
every Monday at 12:30. We’ll have a light snack and there is no cost to play, and no RSVP
required.

+» Paokeno will be held on Jan. 18 at 12 noon, we'll serve a light lunch and again there is no cost
to play. No RSVP required.

< Come on out and join Shirley and the gang for the Drum Fun Class on Fridays at 9 am at the
Skating Rink! Such a hoot and great exercise too! Free! No RSVP required!

+ Our monthly luncheon is on Jan. 5%. We have Dave Sheppard entertaining and a great soup and
sandwich from the 4-0 along with a salad and dessert. $10 at the door. RSVP is required!

% Don't forget!! Dairy Queen here in Troy has agreed to donate 20% of proceeds on January 11*
from 3pm till 8 pm! Please show your suppaort, stop by, and enjoy a tasty treat to benefit the

center! Thanks Lisa at Dairy Queen!
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o S Membership fees for 2023 are due by the 31° of Jan. $5 for the year! I
understand some of you paid midyear last year due to old Mr. COVID. We were closed the first
part of the year, so we'll start fresh this year, and get back on track! You can pay at any activity,
just come see me, you can mail it in, or stop by the house during our normal business hours.
Thank you for your help!

As we go along, we'll be adding an activity here or there. We've been brainstorming lately, to provide you with great
activities that keep us laughing, our brains sharp and our bodies moving! We want to hear from YOU! What would you
like to do?

My hours are generally Mon. Wed. Thurs from 9 am till 2 pm. Please know, if I am in the office at the “house” my door
is always open! If not at the “house” look for me at the Wiesemeyer building. You can always leave a message at
618.667.2022 and I'll get back with you as quick as I can! I look forward to our time together! Happy New Year to Alll!
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